
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

21/23 05 July 2023 

 
Road Safety Notice Casino to Cove 

Social Run Walk Bike Activity 
 

The Shire of Christmas Island wishes to advise that the above activity will be conducted on 
Sunday 16th July 2023 from 7:00am – 10:00am along a route from the Christmas Island 
Casino Resort to the Cove 
 
This event will be conducted on the following roads: 
• Golf Course Road to Gaze Road 
• Gaze Road to Roundabout 
• Roundabout to Jalan Pantai 
• Jalan Pantai to the Cove (Marine Building) 
 
Drivers are requested to observe any signage, temporary speed restrictions and any 
directions from Event Officials and vehicles. 
 
Temporary travel delays may be experienced. Drivers are requested to slow down and take 
particular care passing runners and walkers. Please assist in providing a safe environment 
for the Casino to Cove Fun Run participants.  
 
For further information please contact the Manager of Recreation Services Mr Oliver Lines 
on 9164 8300 ext 233 
 
 
 
Chris Su 
Acting Chief Executive Officer  

 


